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WINTER AT NEWMAN HOUSE
Much has happened this Winter at Newman House! The Fall
2024 semester ended with Thanksgiving and Christmas
celebrations where the community broke bread together and
shared the joys of the season through games, service, and
quality time.

  For more pictures check us out on Instagram!
 @BingNewmanAssociation 

One of our favorite things to do as a community is
service projects! We visited Samaritan House in
Binghamton to help move boxes for a Christmas
Sale. We have MANY volunteer opportunities
available  THIS SEMESTER! Join our email list
and follow our socials for more info!

Our community also embraced the
cold together at our ice skating
social event! Look out for more ice
skating and other social events in the
Spring semester! We have at least 1
social event every month!

SERVICE



2025 MISSION TRIP TO NAZARETH FARM

This semester we have some changes to our schedule and we are even adding a new event -
Heart to Heart prayer group! Look out in your email/socials for time changes & more info!

Taking our values of service and community to a
new level, the Newman House took a crew on a
mission trip down to Nazareth Farms in West
Virginia to be fully emersed in a retreat
environment while doing house work for those
in need in the local community.

We worked with other college
groups on building stairs, a porch,
and some flooring in neighbors’
homes. Sharing meals, music and
lots of laughter gave us a new fire
and love for God and His people. 

COMING THIS 2025 SPRING SEMESTER

We are so proud of our students
for participating and giving up
phones for a week to do some
good! If you are interested in
attending a trip like this, we take
mission trips annually and do
service activities every weel. 


